
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 2  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

 
This week we will be: 

English This week we be improving our written work by learning to use 

subordinating conjunctions.  This will help us to link our ideas 

when we are writing our non-chronological reports about 

Ancient Egypt and will add cohesion to our written work.  

Mathematics This week we are going to explore division.  We will recap 

division as sharing and move on to grouping.  We will start 

by grouping on a bead string.  Then we will group on a 

number line.  

Topic This week we will continue to research interesting facts about 

Ancient Egypt to inform our non-chronological reports.  We will 

be reading information books as well as researching online 

using the iPads.  

On Tuesday we look forward to taking part in an Egyptian 

Dance workshop.  This workshop is being funded by the PTFA 

and so we will not be asking for any contributions towards 

it. Please can children have their PE kits in school on Tuesday. 

Also don’t forget to look on Twitter for some photos of our 

Egyptian dancing! 

 

We would like to thank you for your support listening to your child read and 

helping them to learn their spellings and times tables.  

Please could violins be brought into school on a Wednesday morning and 

taken home at the end of the day as we have limited storage in our Year 3 

classrooms.  Thank you for your support with this. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to speak with us on the door in the 

morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by email via the school office. 
 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


